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TPCG Reminds Residents of Road Improvements on Dunn Street 
For Immediate Release    

 

Terrebonne Parish Consolidated Government has re-established the existing truck route along 
Bond Street as a result of the replacement of concrete sections on Dunn Street.  Concrete panels 
are being removed at the intersection of Dunn and Bond which will restrict the turning movements 
of large vehicles.  The alternate route will be on Point Street, from Barrow Street to Dunn Street.  
It is expected that the intersection will be completed in two weeks. 
 
As always, residents are reminded to drive carefully in areas in which construction is taking place.   
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